
January 2024

Cochrane RCMP Detachment Office

359 1st St E

Cochrane AB

T4C 1Y7

To Whom it May Concern

This is to confirm that is a parent volunteer with the Cochrane BMX Association
for the 2024/25 season. In their role they have direct contact with our minor riders. As a
stipulation of Alberta Bicycle Association, all our volunteers must have a Vulnerable Sector
Check done for the upcoming season.

Please accept this letter as confirmation that this volunteer will not be compensated in any form
for their time as volunteer with Cochrane BMX Association.

Any questions please contact the club at cochranebmx@gmail.com or myself
lspruyt@gmail.com

Thank you

Laura Spuryt

Volunteer Coordinator

Cochrane BMX Association

www.cochranebmx.com
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